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June 2019 

Dear Parent/Carer 

We currently have a Parent Governor Vacancy at St Bridget’s. Following a review 

of Governing Body skills and experience, ideally, we are looking to 

appoint someone who has a breadth of professional experience 

working within finance, commerce and estates management, and whilst all 

applications are welcome, these are the gaps we would like to fill.  

If you believe you’d be a good match and are interested in serving as a Parent 

Governor I would love to discuss this with you prior to you making your 

application.  Please do contact me at: 

owena@stbridgets.wirral.sch.uk 

Following our discussions and should you still wish to proceed, your 

application should be handed in to school for the attention of Miss Marriott, 

Clerk to the Governors, before 3.30pm on Friday 14th June 2019 

  

Alex Owen 

Chair of Governors 

  

NB: All attached documents can also be found on the school website at:   

https://st-bridgets.eschools.co.uk/website/new_parent_governors_application_details/31301  
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